
Argentina now has a second church
gathering since the start of their work.
They just held their first women's
gathering of 2021 themed "Abigail".
They had more than 25 women in
attendance among both churches.

The work in Argentina is led by
Pastor maria Grigioni. They recently
gave away more than 200 toys to
children in their community with
three wise men in the back of their
pick up truck.
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Argentina is not yet officially recognized by Global
Reach or the CGGC. We are praying this will be a
recognized mission field soon! Caleb has already
travelled there and spent time with the ministry. We
are looking forward to taking Global Reach
Representatives with us on an upcoming visit once
travel restrictions are lifted.

Thank you for your support and encouragement. If
you would like to send contributions to Pastors
Caleb & Christina Acosta you can mail your check,
made payable to "CGGC", to CGGC-Global Reach.
On the memo line please note GR 2764 - Acosta.
You can also give securely online at
https://secure.cggc.org/acosta-suport-gr2764


